
PATNA UNIVERSITY 

Memo No. Adm./ 619 

Notice 
As some students are yet to get their marksheets of +2 examinations, conducted by 
the CBSE, the last date to apply for admission to undergraduate programmes 
(regular), session-2025-29 and for self finance programmes session-2025-28, is 
being extended till 05.06.2025 for convenience of applicants. 

By order of the Vice Chancellor 

Bhali 
3)-S-202s 

Registrar 
Patna University, Patna 

date: 31.05.2025 

Copy forwarded to 1. The Deans of the Faculties, Patna University, 2. The Heads 
of the University Departments, Patna University, 3. The Principals of the Colleges, 
Patna University, 4. The Directors of the Institutes, Patna University, 5. All 
Officers of Patna University 6. Prof-Incharge, I.T. Cell (for uploading on P.U. 
website) 7. All Section Officers, Patna University 8. The Agency concened. (for 
online admission process) 9. The secretary to the Vice Chancellor, Patna 
University, for information and necessary action. 

Aualiy 
Registrar 

Patna University, Patna 


